
STAGES HOTEL Prague – Information about Transport Accessibility in 2025 

Dear guests, 
thank you for choosing STAGES HOTEL Prague for your unforgettable stay in Prague.
The Prague Public Transit Company has informed us of a planned long-term closure of the Českomoravská metro station (line B) in 2025. 
For your convenience, we have prepared information about alternative transport options and parking.

The closure is expected to begin in January 2025 and last for approximately 11 months. We will pro-vide you with exact dates as soon as they are confirmed 
by the transit authority.

REST ASSURED THAT STAGES HOTEL PRAGUE WILL REMAIN EASILY ACCESSIBLE.

1. Tram Stop near STAGE HOTEL Prague
According to the Prague Public Transit Company, replacement tram services will be introduced, although details are not yet available at the time of this 
announcement. The stop few meters from STAGES HOTEL Prague is Aréna Libeň jih (lines 7, 8, 25).

2. Metro
Although the Českomoravská station will be closed, you can arrive to nearby stations and continue by tram.
Vysočanská station: Continue via tram line 14 or 16 or 10 minutes walk.
Palmovka station: Continue via tram line 7, 8 or 25.

3. Bus
Nádraží Libeň stop: Lines 136, 177, and 195.
Českomoravská stop: Lines 151, 152, and 375.

4. Car
We recommend using parking facilities in the area or our dedicated parking garages.
• Parking House just behind the STAGES HOTEL Prague
• Galerie Harfa Shopping Center: Parking options available.

We will update you promptly should there be any changes to replacement public transport arrange-ments. 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us.
Thank you, and we look forward to your visit!

stageshotel.com


